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I am writing to express my concern about the proposal by the Qld Attorney 
General to introduce laws to increase the id requirement for Qld voters. I am 
particularly concerned that this will disenfranchise people who will have difficulty 
meeting the new requirements- especially those living in remote areas , disabled 
and homeless people and those who move house frequently. It will also result in 
much longer lines at the ballot box? Government should be providing all the 
assistance they can to ensure that all those people eligible to vote are able to do 
so. Can you please ensure this new laws do not impede any bodies ability to 
exercise their democratic right. 
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